
From: Shirley Claypool [mailto:claypool@uark.edu]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 6:42 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Cc: Shirley Claypool 

Subject: Support for future regulation changes for sizes of hog farms 

Importance: High 

 

I still find myself flabbergasted and amazed that there was approval by the ADEQ for the current hog 

farm near  the beloved and important Buffalo National River.   
  

This email is to show support for the future of the Ozark and other important and treasured waterways 
and I remain beyond hopeful that this awful current facility will go away before damage to the waters 

that is certainly eminent and irreparable. 
  

  

Shirley Claypool 

 


